
Hull Auto Club Ltd 
 
The committee of Hull Auto Club have decided not to hold any trials until further notice, thereby 
safeguarding our members, observers, officials and landowners until the covid infection threat is 
severely reduced and the government/ACU restrictions are eased considerably. 
 
We also feel that organising an event at our venues under present circumstances would show a lack 
of awareness of the concerns of local communities, which could damage the goodwill that we have 
nurtured for years and affect future land use. 
 
Therefore, Hull Auto Club will not run any events until September at the earliest and memberships will 
be carried over to include 2021. 
 
When conditions allow us to safely resume events this will be publicised on our Facebook page, Trials 
Central, TMX News, Scarborough & DMC and Guisborough & DMC websites. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Jim Austermuhle 
Secretary 

 


